
6 Jan 1966

Dear Com.Balachandra Menon,
Re. the TA Bill, I am informed that you will 

be getting the cheque in a day or two.
2. We are pursuing the dispute in Cochin Docks here 
with the Labour Ministry. We think it would be useful 
if the State Government is also moved in the matter 
since the dispute is unnecessarily prolonging because 
of the obstinacy of Mr Menon, the Cochin Port Chairman. 
The State Govt is also represented on the Dock Labour 
Board. So if the Labour Commissioner as well as 
the Governor are contacted from the STUC, that would 
facilitate an early settlement.

With greetings,
Yours fraternally

(M.Atchuthan)



THARAYIL KOTTARAM, 
iN^KAD, CHENNITHALA P O.
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